
HB 1917 -- Child Care

Sponsor:  Lampe

Currently, the Department of Health and Senior Services does not
require a person providing child care to have a license if he or
she cares for four or fewer children, not including children
related by blood, marriage, or adoption.  This bill removes the
relative child exemption. 


